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Update Delisting of Fyber

Berlin, 4 August 2021 - Fyber N.V. (“Fyber”, FSE:FBEN) announces, further to its announcement
dated 8 July 2021, that the delisting of the Fyber shares from the Frankfurt Stock Exchange will be
effective at close of business on 6 August 2021 which will then be the last trading day of the Fyber
shares.
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About Fyber

Fyber is a leading advertising technology company, developing a next generation platform for the
programmatic trading of ads, in a data-driven environment. Our mission is to fuel the creation of quality
content by empowering app developers to unlock the true value of their advertising properties through
advanced technologies, innovative ad formats and data-driven decision-making. Fyber’s technology
platform provides an open-access platform for both digital advertisers and publishers with a global reach.
Fyber has offices in Berlin, Tel Aviv, New York, San Francisco, London, Beijing and Seoul. For additional
information visit www.fyber.com.
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